THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

June 18, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Department of Physical Education University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I hope that the men will follow through on a good, interesting softball schedule. You and your staff are to be congratulated on the active interest that you have aroused among the students.

I will be present at the games when possible. It will be better if you do not count on me regularly to officiate for you. My place had better be that of an assistant or relief umpire. However, if I can be of help to you at some time, just give me a ring.

Yours truly,

J. W. Twente

Professor of Education

JWT:FT